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Dear New Parkside School Families, 

 

 

Welcome to The Parkside School community! 

 

Linked to this letter are our set of school forms for the upcoming 2023-2024 Academic Year that we  

ask you to complete and return to Jillian Mayonove (jmayonove@parksideschool.org) by August 2, 

2023 (or June 16th if your child is attending summer camp). Included beneath the forms is Parkside’s 

preliminary school calendar for the coming year. Over the summer, you will receive an invitation and 

further details regarding our New Families Breakfast. 

 

The following members of The Parkside School staff are available to help you with any questions you 

may have: 

 

Albina Miller       Co-Head of School   (212) 721-8888 - Ext. 114 

Leslie Thorne       Co-Head of School   (212) 721-8888 - Ext. 111 

Jillian Mayonove       Coordinator of Admin Services (212) 721-8888 - Ext. 126  

Grier Richards       Front Office    (212) 721-8888 - Ext. 110 

Morlon Mitchell       School Nurse   (212) 721-8888 - Ext. 130 

                                                          

We look forward to seeing you in September!   

 

 

Sincerely, 

Albina Miller 

Leslie Thorne 

Co-Heads of School 

 

http://www.parksideschool.org/forms

